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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 12:18 PM
To: Peter Gardner
Cc: Anna Wynn
Subject: RE: 750 Colonel Ledyard Hwy

8/7/25 Peter, Your request on behalf of Ryan Forrestt to table his application #25-5SITE for proposed 
businesses at 750 Colonel Ledyard Highway has been received and marked for the record.  Thank you.   
 
Liz Burdick, Director of Land Use & Planning 

Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 
Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
 
From: Peter Gardner <dieter.gardner@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 11:13 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: 750 Colonel Ledyard Hwy 
 
Please continue application to the September so that we can co-ordinate with the applicant revision to 
his original proposal. Thank You 


